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SIMPSON MIDDLE SCHOOL
NEWSLETTER

Principal’s Message

As we are approach the halfway point of the quarter, I am happy to share that all things are well! Our
teachers are teaching, and our students are learning! Also a big thank you to our PTSA for hosting our
Family Engagement Night last night! It was a great event and we appreciate all of our presenters and are
grateful for our community taking the time to grow together. We have several more events coming up, so be
sure to read the newsletter carefully to get all the details 😊
 
Dr. LaEla Mitchell
Principal, Simpson Middle School

School News



Don't forget to order your 2023 - 2024 Yearbook
www.yearbookordercenter.com 

School Order Number: 640
Price $40 – until 2/17

Yearbook Ad Deadline Approaching!!
8th Grade Parents

Don’t miss your opportunity to recognize your student in the yearbook!

 
Cost to purchase an 8th grade Ad is $25  -  FINAL day to submit is Feb 28.

Around The Campus

7th grade Activity Night:  PTSA is sponsoring an afterschool activity event
for
7th grade students on Thursday, February 15 from 430p-6p. 
All students must have a signed permission slip to stay for the event.  

See the Attached Permission Slip for details

http://www.yearbookordercenter.com/


Neighborhood Food Pantry: 
Must Ministries food pantry is conveniently located at:
Sprayberry High School 2525 Sandy Plains Rd, Marietta, GA 30066 Lower left parking lot
off of Sandy Plains Rd. Mon., Feb 12, 4pm-6pm (every 2nd Mon. of the month)
See the attached flyer for more details.

Upcoming Events



2-7                   7th grade Orchestra LGPE @ Walton HS
2-8                   8th grade Orchestra LGPE @ Walton HS
2-12 to 2-16    SPIRIT WEEK
2-13                 8th grade Chorus Concert @ Lassiter - 7pm
2-15                 7th grade PTSA Activity Night - 430p-6p
2-19 to 2-23    February Winter Break - NO SCHOOL
2-27                 Spring Pictures - more details coming soon!
As we are approach the halfway point of the quarter, I am happy to share that all things are well! Our
teachers are teaching, and our students are learning! Also a big thank you to our PTSA for hosting our
Family Engagement Night last night! It was a great event and we appreciate all of our presenters and are
grateful for our community taking the time to grow together. We have several more events coming up, so
be sure to read the newsletter carefully to get all the details 😊
 

 

February Spirit Week

2/12
2/13

2/14

2/15 2/16

Show
yourself

some love!
 

Dress to Impress!

Don’t sweat
the small

stuff!
 

Wear Sweats or
Pajama Pants!

Spread the
Love!

 
Wear Hearts or Red &

Pink!

Twice the
Kindness!

 
Match your outfit with a

friend!

School
Spirit!

Wear Simpson or
HBCU gear!

 
Historically Black Colleges & Universities

 
HBCUs were established after the Civil War when most colleges in the United States either didn’t allow Black
students to attend or the number of black students admitted was limited. Of course, now Black students can
go to any college or university they choose. However, many students still choose to attend HBCUs for the

tradition, the legacy, and strong sense of family and community.
 

On Friday, February 16th, Wear spirit wear or school colors from any of the over 100 HBCUs!
 





PTSA & SIMPSON FOUNDATION ANNOUNCEMENTS

Simpson Eagles Educational Foundation
The Simpson Foundation eagerly invites you to join us in supporting our school for the

Foundation Fun Fair
 Friday, March 8, 2024!

 
This event stands as the Foundation’s primary fundraiser for the year, and your participation is crucial in
making it a resounding success.
 
By participating in this fundraiser, you not only contribute to our mission of educational excellence for our
students, but also give the children a day filled with excitement and entertainment. With 100% of the proceeds
directly benefiting the Foundation, your support enables us to sustain vital initiatives such as funding our
Technology Specialist, providing Teacher Grants, assisting with School Beautification, and much more.
 
In the coming days, you and your student will receive information on the fundraiser and how to earn
participation tickets for them to play carnival games, run the inflatable obstacle courses, and partake in other
exciting activities the day of the Foundation Fun Fair!
 
As an added incentive, the grade level that exhibits the most enthusiastic support will have the honor of
sending Dr. Mitchell into the dunk tank!
 
Your involvement in this event not only fosters community spirit but also empowers us to continue impactful
work for our children. Thank you for your continued support in providing this fun opportunity for our children.
 
If interested in volunteering for the Foundation Fun Fair on Friday, March 8th, please CLICK

HERE

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4FA8A622A6FCC43-47417573-simpson?fbclid=IwAR2l98JwbSQsYpxzrABXTVUdkZTNT5IZL0yAVgME0V_Qo00UCmoZLNDLXoc#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4FA8A622A6FCC43-47417573-simpson?fbclid=IwAR2l98JwbSQsYpxzrABXTVUdkZTNT5IZL0yAVgME0V_Qo00UCmoZLNDLXoc#/


See the attached flyer for more details!

Simpson PTSA Announcements:
Click on the link below for this week’s PTSA Announcements! 
PTSA Announcements Feb 7, 2024

UPCOMING PTSA SPIRIT NIGHTS

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gOvlv8T7KcwQn_dhnKoXL05c8tznXT-q/view


 


